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Earl North and the Northeast Group are hosting this meeting. Bruce Shea of 

Franklin Ohio will demonstrate how to make wooden bowls on a scroll saw. 

This will be a live demo featuring a layered bowl. He will also show other 

uses for the scroll saw as time permits. Ron Frame has seen this demo and 

recommended it for our  club. 

The November meeting is toy time. Earl North will give a presentation on 

making boxes and toys. He made this presentation to the men's group at 

the Otterbein Retirement Center this summer. They were so impressed with 

the community service work we do that they made a donation to our toy 

fund. This is just a reminder that we have two months before our November 

meeting to make toys and boxes.  

Manual Canales , the club librarian, will make a short presentation on how 

to use the video & book library and answer any questions (see additional 

info below).  

Video & Book Library 

The CWC maintains a library of woodworking videos and books for use by 

members for a nominal fee of $1 to help defray cost of replacing DVDs and 

VHS tapes.  A complete listing of the items available in the library is listed in 

the Members Area on our website. We hope you will take advantage of this 

unbeatable resource.  

A $10 refundable deposit is requested.  Manuel Canales is our Club 

librarian. The mobile library is available at each club meeting. Videos may 

be checked out or returned during breaks, before and after 

meeting.  Members are requested to return videos promptly so everyone 

has a timely opportunity to use them as resources.  

   

Russ Merz (left) and his 

Sculpted Chair wins 1st place 

in the previous winners 

category! He also takes 

custody of the Fred 

Weissborn Memorial Quality 

Award from John Leonardi, 

2012—2013 Woodworking Contest 

Special Note: We’ll share plans for this year’s woodworking contest at the 

November meeting. 



 

 

Membership dues are payable each September -- the beginning of our club year -- 

and we encourage you to pay promptly and support our fine club.  New members 

can join anytime.  Your CWC dues are a great value and pay the club's many 

expenses. Your benefits include the meeting room, audiovisual system, videos, Web 

site, newsletter, advertising, doughnuts, a subsidized annual seminar and the 

annual May meeting luncheon.  Dues also pay for the door prizes at each meeting, 

therefore we ask that only current, paid members participate in the door prize 

drawings.   

Annual Dues:   Adults       $15.00 

                         Student     $  5.00    

To join or renew, fill out the attached Membership Application form on page 4 and, 

with your payment, mail it or bring it to the next meeting.  You may also complete the 

application online at the club web site. 

Need to know if you are paid up?  A Paid Members List is posted at each meeting.  If 

you receive this newsletter via U.S. Mail, check the mailing label,  a "12”, indicates 

you are paid up for the 2011-2012 club year.  

CWC is open to woodworkers of all skill levels, without regard to sex, race, religion, 

national origin, age, or handicap. 

 

Have questions about the club?  We Will be glad to help. 

 

                Keith Mealy,  President  (Overall running of the club)  

                Home: 513-891-2924 

                E-Mail: kmealy@cincinnatiwoodworkingclub.org 

                John Branam,  Vice President  (Seminars and Special Events)  

                Home:   513-368-3390 

                E-Mail:  jbranam@cincinnatiwoodworkingclub.org 

                Dick Fisher, Treasurer  Membership List, Dues) 

                Home: 513-941-0365, Work: 513-612-2175 

                E-Mail: dfisher@cincinnatiwoodworkingclub.org 

               Joe Gaherty,   Secretary (Newsletter Editor) 

               Home: 513-941-3500 

               E-mail: joegah@cincinnatiwoodworkingclub.org 

MEMBERSHIP DUES 

CLUB CONTACTS 
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George Murphy—Jewelry 

Box & Table, 3rd place, 

previous winners 

category. 

Ken Neaman—Game 

Table, 2nd place, previous 

winners category. 

Reminder! 

Please pay your 

membership dues this 

meeting. 



 

 

COMMUNITY SERVICE PROJECTS  

Mat Nedeljko—Lazy 

Susan, 1st place!  

Donuts and Coffee   

Donuts will be available 

at this meeting   Bring  

your own coffee.  The 

coffee should be in 

cups with lids and in 

the unlikely event you 

should spill some of 

the coffee, please 

clean it up. 

 

 

 

 

MISCELLANEOUS 
Don’t forget the parking lot 

sale and swap during the 

break.  Feel free to bring 

your excess woodworking 

tools or other woodworking 

items for sale or swap.   

The Northeast Leaders  

request that the Northeast 

Group Members arrive a half 

hour early and/or stay after 

the meeting to help set up 

and put everything back the 

way it was before the 

meeting.   
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Paul Sanow—Sheraton 

Field Bed, honorable 

mention, previous 

winners category. 

 

 

 

Jim Schaefer Toy Project 2012 

It’s that time of the year again. We will be taking toys, school supplies and other 

donations to Mt Vernon right after our November meeting. If you have completed toys 

for this year please bring them to the November meeting. If you would like to make 

toys, it’s not too late. The following information may be helpful . 

Favorite Toys. 

Feedback from the Director of the Christian Appalachian Project indicates the 

following toys as favorites among the children. 

Pull Toys; Workable dump trucks or bulldozers; Three car carriers; Wooden puzzles; 

Cradles and dolls. 

Toy Making Supplies. 

We have the following toy making supplies. 

Wheels from 1 to 2 inches; ¼”, 3/8” and ½” dowels; Axle pegs; 1”, 1¼”, and 1½”  

wooden balls; Locomotive stacks; 2” split balls; ½” x ¾” various colored beads; 

Various toy plans. 

If you need a supply of these items please contact John Leonardi at 513-921-2027. 

You can pick them up from him, Larry Lockwood, Earl North or Terry Elfers. If you need 

other toy making supplies we may be able to reimburse you for the items. Just contact 

John Leonardi to discuss. 

BUNK BEDS  

Guy Miller and helpers are working on 5 bunk beds. He is short on lumber and needs 

the following: 75 - 3/4” x 3 1/2” x 42” pieces. These will be used for slats  to hold the 

mattresses.  They can be any species of wood.  Please bring as many as you can to 

Guy Miller at the next meeting.  Guy will be collecting these in the parking lot before 

the meeting.  

Tom Cook—Chest of 

Drawers, 2nd place! 
Robert Kerr—Arts & Crafts 

Bench, 3rd place! 
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Guests 
Guests and prospective members are always 

welcome at CWC meetings.  If you know 

someone who is a woodworker or wants to 

learn, please invite them to join us. 

WE’RE ON THE WEB 

CHECK OUR NEW WEBSITE 

CINCINNATIWOODWORKINGCLUB.ORG 

Cincinnati Woodworking Club Membership Application 

Date __________        New _____        Renewal _____ 

Home Phone:   (_____)___________ 

Work/Cell Phone:   (_____)___________ 

Email: ___________________________________________  

Name: ___________________________________________ 

Address: _________________________________________ 

City:  ______________  State: ____   Zip: __________ 

Occupation: (Current or Retired) _________________ 

Please check all your interests that apply: 

Beginner:___         Amateur: ___        Professional: ___ 

General Woodworking: ___            Cabinetmaking: ___ 

Furniture Repair and Refinishing: ___ 

Wood Turning: ___      Carpentry: ___      Carving: ___ 

Send Application with $15.00 for adults, $5.00 for students to:   

 Dick Fisher 

                    7422 Silver Creek Road 

              Cleves, Ohio  45002 

The Cincinnati Woodworking Club 

Newsletter 

the double doors on the right 

side of the building in the back.    

 Directions:  

From the North 

and East 

Take I-275 to exit #39, Winton 

Rd. exit.  

Go south on Winton Rd. 

approximately 5 miles to 

Compton Rd.  Turn left onto 

Compton Rd.  

From the South  

Take I-71 or I-75 to the Ronald 

Reagan Highway.  

Go west to the Winton Road/

Galbraith Road exit.  

Turn left onto Galbraith Road,  

Date:  

September 8, 2012 

Time:  

Room opens at 8:30 AM, the 

meeting is from 9:00AM to 

12:30 PM.  

Location:  
Northminster Presbyterian 

Church, 703 Compton Road.  

Located in Finneytown, 703 

Compton is East of Winton 

Road, approximately .2 miles on 

the South side of Compton 

Road.  

This  meeting will be held in the 

Disciples Hall located in the 

basement.  Please park behind 

the church and enter through 

Turn right onto Winton Road  

Follow Winton approximately 

1.2 miles to Compton Road  

Turn right onto Compton Road. 

From the West  

Take I-275 to the Ronald 

Reagan Highway  

Go east to the Winton Road 

North exit (second Winton Road 

exit).  Follow Winton  Road 

approximately 1 mile to 

Compton Road Turn right onto 

Compton Road.  

We’ll  

See You  

There! 

DIRECTIONS TO THE MEETING 

CWC  Dedicated to Sharing 

Woodworking Knowledge 

 2012 - 2013 

Meeting Schedule 

Saturday, September 8, 2012 

Northeast Group owns agenda 

Saturday, November 10, 2012 

Central Group owns agenda* 

Saturday, January 12, 2013 

Southwest Group owns agenda 

Saturday, March  9, 2013 

Northwest Group owns agenda* 

Saturday, May 12, 2012 

Central Group owns agenda 

*one time swap—speaker availability 

Keith Betscher—Firplace 

Mantel & Molding, honorable 

mention. 


